
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Monday, February 10, 2025. 
 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
______ Due to the snow, ASB has decided to move the dates of our candy gram sales. We 
will now be selling candy grams this Thursday and Friday, February 13th and 14th. 
Candygrams will be delivered on Friday, February 21st!  Listen in to GBN for more details! 

______ The following clubs will meet today after school:  

• Chess & Board Games meets in the Commons. 
• Drama Club meets in Room 313. 
• Fiber Arts meets in B122. 
• Study Club meets in the Library.   
• Please sign up for the Activity Bus by the end of 8th grade lunch if you need a ride 

home. 
 

______ Attention students planning to attend Study Club:  You need to sign up for Study 
Club during your grade level lunch and you will also need to indicate what you will be 
working on.  You cannot write homework - you need to be specific as to what homework 
you will be working on, and you will be responsible for having those items at Study Club 
when you arrive.  If you need to ride the Activity Bus, you will also need to sign on the 
Activity Bus List in the Commons by the end of 8th grade lunch.  

______ We have a fun new club starting tomorrow!  The Debate and Speaking Club is a 
place where you can sharpen your public speaking skills, engage in exciting discussions, 
and have fun!  Whether you’re a confident speaker or just want to argue a lot, this club will 
help you build speaking skills, think logically, and speak in debates.  Join us on Tuesday, 
February 4th in room 305 for our first meeting.  

______ The following clubs also meet tomorrow: PRIDE and Study Club.  Remember to 
arrange transportation in advance or sign up for the Activity Bus if you need a ride home. 

______ Tomorrow we have Girls Basketball games at Evergreen Middle School.  Team 
members will be dismissed at the regular time.  Show up if you can for the 3:45 pm game 
and support our team.  Go GUARDIANS! 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 
 
 
 
 
 


